NOV 1 8 1874

Hr. Larry Gay
Marlboro, Vermont 05344

Dear Mr. Gay:

Your letter of November 5, 1974, to Mr. L. Manning Muntzing, Director
of Regulation, has been referred to me for reply. In your letter

you raise the question about establisiing a local Public Document
Room (PUr) for Yankee-Rowe.

Local PDR's for the use of the local public in the vicinity of
proposed uuclear reactor sites have been established since 1972.

Wita respect to plants, like Yankee-Rowe which were already licensed
to operate in 1972 and for which there were no public hearings
scheduled, local PDR's generally were not established. However, in
response to your request, which indicates a growiang public interest
in the Yankee-Rowe plant, we are now looking into the possibility of
establishing a local PDR in the vicinity of the site. This local PDR
would be supplied with a copy of the Yankee-Rowes license together
with tie Technical Specifications, and documentation on all recent aad
future l.censing actions and other matters concerning the health and
safety of the public.

We hope :his information will answer your question. We will advise
you of oir final arrangements for setting up a local PDR for Yankee-

Lowe.

Sincerely,

A,/ . '-"\.:7‘ E-'

Karl K. Goller, Assistant Directorx
for Operating Reactors
Directorate of Licensing

5011050676 4

DISTRIBUTION:
AEC PDR ) MCroff
Docket File (50-29)«~ EHughes
OR~1 Reading EPeyton
EGCase #SMSheppard
. ABurger RAPurple
,iq\ ' Attorney, 0GC
ley Sheppard will do follow-up J\LQ7 GErtter (DR-7844)
ot | ket it 7L:DRB #1 J L:OP ’ X 5
Loasylﬂ_,}_;x;jba !/A‘W“j- |
il ABurger:le;; RAPurple Kn5oller ’éf S i
e 4o 11/L4/76 11/4/76 | 1145174 l
15) ARG 0240 T U. 8. GOVEANMENT PRINTING OFFICK: 1974 320-168 }



